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To :
The Principal of all Affiliated Colleges
(Autonomous/Non-Autonomous)

Sir, )
Sub: Implementation of uniform Span Period for the students UG/PG — intimation
sent - reg.

Ref: 1.UGC letter D.O.No.F.12-1/2015 (CPP-II) dated 15.10.2015 (copy enclosed)
2. Syndicate Resolution No. 2017.146 dated 06.10.2017
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In the reference 1* cited, the Secretary, University Grants Commission, New Delhi, has
informed that the UGC has formulated the Guidelines on Determination of a uniform span
period within which a student may be allowed to Qualify for a Degree and informed to
implement the same to all affiliated colleges of (Auténomous/Non-Autonomous) this
University. ‘

In this regard, I am by direction to inform you that, the syndicate at its meeting held on
06.10.2017 resolved as follows:

(i) The candidates who admitted on or after 2015-2016 onwards be allowed to
complete the UG/PG Programmes within two years from the completion of
programme.

(11) In exceptional circumstance a further extension of one more year may be
grarted. The exceptional circumstances be spelt out clearly by the relevant
statutory body concerned of the University.

(iii)  During the extended period the student shall be considered as a private
candidate and also not be eligible for ranking.
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(iv)  Further, the Private candidates who apply for November 2017 and for the
subsequent examinations be informed that they will be permitted to appear only
for two chances to complete their respective degree course.

The above matter may kindly be circulated to all the Head of Departments & Students
of your College. R S i g

Yours sincerely,




